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Ms. Neelam
Central
Employees
NEW

 
Subject: 
                  

Madam, 
 
           EPFOA
officers and
Repeated
CPFC to
the Organisatio
EPFOA 
reply for 
 
          Yesterday
Zonal Offices/PDNASS/ASD
It is a very
granted. 
shoulders
and the Organisation
earliest convenience
letters. 
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Central Provident Fund Commissioner, 
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NEW DELHI 110 066. 

Subject: - Request for grant of appointment to EPFOA
                  to discuss long pending issues - Regarding.

…. 
 

EPFOA is the sole representative body of the EPFO’s
and the present body  is representing the EPFOA

epeated letters have been sent by the EPFOA seeking
to discuss the long pending issues pertaining to 

Organisation.  However, not even a single meeting
 during the last one year after you have become
 one issue on salary advance.  

Yesterday,  a circular has been  issued that quarterly
Offices/PDNASS/ASD  to resolve the HR related  

ery sad state of affair that in our case not a single
 The Officers’  Association being the representatives

shoulders the responsibility to put forth the service issues
Organisation. Hence, we once again seek an appointment
convenience to discuss the long pending issues 

Thanking you 

SSOCIATION 

INDIA 

epfooa@gmail.com 
www.epfoa.in 

Epfoa India 
@epfoaindia 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
SECRETARY GENERAL 

Swami 
 Commissioner -I 

                 Date:17.08.2022 

EPFOA 
Regarding. 

EPFO’s Commissioner-cadre 
EPFOA for the past 2 years.  

seeking appointment with the 
 EPFO Officers as well as 

meeting has been granted to the 
become CPFC except a vague 

quarterly meeting will be held by 
  grievances of employees. 

single appointment has been 
representatives of Officers, 
issues related to the Officers  
appointment with you at your 

 submitted vide our earlier 

Yours sincerely 

 
(Saurabh Swami) 

Secretary-General 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


